
 

9th March, 2020 

 

Auckland Congestion Update 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please find below updates on vessel delays through Auckland. 

 

Capitaine Dampier V179 - has loaded part of her export cargo but has been instructed to vacate the 
berth and organise further hull cleaning. She is expected to re-berth on the Thursday 11th March 
morning. 

 

Capitaine Tasman V46 - is currently in Auckland working. Due to severe congestion at the Ports of 
Auckland, she has to load cargo for Fiji and planned for transhipment through Fiji that was booked 
for the Capitaine Dampier in order to make space on the port to receive cargo booked for the 
Capitaine Tasman and Southern Trader. Capitaine Dampier V179, when she returns to berth, will 
then be loading much of the Fiji bound cargo originally booked for the Capitaine Tasman V45. 

 

Southern Trader v488 - is currently awaiting a working berth in Auckland and we expect her to 
commence cargo operations on 13th March. We will be advising receiving dates for her once we have 
this confirmed with the port. 

 

Our Customer Services team will be working with you to re-organise bookings on the Capitaine 
Dampier and Capitaine Tasman that may be affected by the requirement to create space on the 
wharf to receive cargo. 

 

These delays will be reflected in this week’s schedules. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely,  

Pacific Forum Line 

 

  


